Trinidad Way 2023 Holidazzle! Update

Dear neighbors/friends,

| have volunteered to take over the Holiday party for Trinidad Way.
| am grateful to hold this space.

It would be great if you have any suggestions and if you have any improvements from last year that you would like
to address.

I noticed last year that table seating was a little tight. My idea for this year is to make one big square so everyone
can see one another and move seats within the large table and we have one big gathering table. | am open to all
other suggestions. | already have Barbara and Becky offering to assist, we can however surely use a few more

assistants J\, ©

I will get all of the estimates for this year, using the same vendors. It was mentioned that there was a little extra
food. | didn't mind that but if you do, please let me know and | will cut back on the food that was ordered. Majority
rules.

The date is already set for December 10th. Please be sure you correct your calendars because it was set originally
for the ninth. It is from 5 to 9 PM.

It would be lovely if anyone wants to pitch in. We will need someone to pick up food, to pick up pastries, etc. etc.
My phone number is 516-695-2665; my email is windrdh3@hotmail.com.

Hoping for a spectacular event like last year! It is so great to be with all of you!
Warmly,
Denise

Denise A. Wind, LCSW-R

Possibilities...

"Pleasure is always derived from something outside you, whereas joy arises from within"
Eckhart Tolle



